
 
 
 
Conservation and Water Stewardship has received a proposal pursuant to The Environment Act 
from the following operation and invites public participation in the review process: 
 

MANITOBA HYDRO - HARROW STATION TO BISHOP GRANDIN BLVD. 
TRANSMISSION PROJECT - FILE: 5766.00 
 
A proposal has been filed by Manitoba Hydro for relocating and rebuilding two 115 kV double 
circuit transmission lines by upgrading the lines with new towers and conductors between 
Harrow Station (Harrow Street and Taylor Avenue) and Bishop Grandin Boulevard.  The project 
will be constructed along 5km of the existing right of way owned by Manitoba Hydro.  The 
anticipated in-service date is summer 2016. 
 
Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to make a 
representation either for or against the proposal should contact the Department, in writing 
or by e-mail (darrell.ouimet@gov.mb.ca), not later than JUNE 1, 2015.  Further 
information is available from the Public Registries located at: Legislative Library, 200 
Vaughan St., Winnipeg; Millennium Public Library, 4th Floor, 251 Donald St., Winnipeg; 
Online registry http.//www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal/registries/index.html or by 
contacting Darrell Ouimet, Environment Officer at 204-803-1389. 
 
Information submitted in response to this proposal is considered public information and will be 
made available to the proponent and placed on the public registry established in accordance with 
Section 17 of The Environment Act. 
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